
PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

from the 
 

BLACK CANYON CITY 
WATER IMPROVEMENT DISTRICT 

623-374-9408 
 

K-FIELD/WANDA DR. MAIN LINE 
REPLACEMENT PROJECT UPDATE 

 

Due to several delays, the expected completion date 
for the project is now Friday, July 23, 2021 

 
THANK YOU for YOUR cooperation, patience and 
understanding; it is greatly appreciated.   
 

SCHEDULED SHUTOFFS will occur every day the  
week of July 19 thru July 23.  
Water could be off for 3-4 hrs. each time as we 
tie-in all the main lines. Not all customers will 
be effected each day.   
 

As you are already aware, UNEXPECTED interruptions 
of service could still happen and for that we 
apologize, in advance, for any inconvenience.  
 
We HIGHLY recommend, you keep some bottled drinking 
water on hand, as well as a few jugs of water to 
get you through any shut downs we may experience 
during this final week of construction.   
 
Streets are still for LOCAL TRAFFIC ONLY with 
delays possible.  
Again, we appreciate your cooperation. 
 
        OPERATION MANAGEMENT 
        Randall J. Hrabina 
 
 
 
 
**Note:   
These week long scheduled shutoffs for the project will     
effect customers on: 
 
Multiple times:  K-Field Golden Lane Wanda 
 
One time only:  Valley Cr Valley Dr  Mechling 


